Anglo Portuguese School of London

17h September 2021

At APSoL this weeki

Dear Parents,

It has been a busy and enjoyable second week in reception at APSoL. The children have continued to practise key routines and explore the indoor and outdoor learning environment. We have had fun learning about our senses this week and even went on a 'senses walk' in our outdoor environment. The children did a great job of talking about what they could see, hear, smell, touch and taste.

Music

Reception class had their first music lesson this week with Mr Joe which they absolutely loved. They showed great engagement and joined in beautifully with singing and dancing.

PF

This week, the children have been developing their physical skills during their outdoor play. They were introduced to the PE hall and spent some time getting used to the space. Next week is when the children will be getting changed into their PE kits, so we will be keeping their PE bags in school this week.

Next Week

Next week we will be learning about **our families** and discussing the family pictures that you have kindly emailed to us. If you haven't yet emailed a family photo to the school office, please can you do so.

We will also be beginning one of our key literacy texts - Halibut Jackson.

Your children are doing so well and it is such a pleasure to teach them! APSoL EYFS Team













Music Time!



Reception loved their session with Mr Joe. They are looking forward to music every week!

Safeguarding

Please could we kindly ask parents/carers to wait aside until all children are dismissed if they would like to speak to the teacher about their childs

Autumn is Coming!

Your child will be given a brown paper bag at the end of the day to take home. Please could we ask you to fill the bag with 'Autumn Treasures' that you and your child have collected together over the next few weeks. This could be colourful leaves, pine cones, conkers, sticks or anything related to autumn

